
Libertarian Party of Central New Jersey
Meeting Minutes – September 24, 2006

CALL TO ORDER

The meeting was called to order at approximately 8:12 p.m. at Marita’s
Cantina in New Brunswick. In attendance were members Frank Warren
(presiding), John Paff (recording minutes), Howard Schoen, Brenda
Bell, Darian Worden and Ray Babecki.

The agenda was approved by unanimous consent.

OFFICERS’ REPORTS

Chair

Vacant
Vice Chair

No report.
Secretary

The minutes of the August 27, 2006 meeting were read and approved by
unanimous consent. The following correspondence was reported: a)
Registration form and information from Metuchen for the October 7th

event; b) letter urging Edison residents to oppose a Wawa.

Treasurer

Schoen reported the bank balance to be $1,092.31 and that he is
awaiting a check from Richard Gutman so that he can satisfy the
disbursements for the Four Lawsuit Fund. He also reported that he
paid the Post Office $50 for renewal of the Post Office box.

State Board Representative

No report. There was a discussion on the terms of office of members
of the Steering Committee who are nominated by petition.

STANDING COMMITTEE REPORTS

Activities Committee

No report.

Program Committee

Darian Worden reported that the Rutgers organization is planning a
“pot brownie” sale.



AD HOC COMMITTEES

Open Government Task Force

Paff gave a brief report of the Task Force’s activities in Kenilworth.

Operation Politically Homeless

The upcoming Metuchen event was discussed.

Meeting Location Committee

No report.

Active Campaigns

Warren reported that he is working on getting a Vonage 800 number for
Len Flynn’s campaign.

Next Meeting

Marita’s Cantina, 7 p.m. on Sunday, October 22, 2006.

Unfinished Business

Warren is still investigating the poker tournament.

New Business

Moved by Schoen: “Resolved that the P.O. Box be renewed for one year.”
Approved by unanimous consent.

Announcements

Babecki announced a new taxi ordinance was enacted by New Brunswick.

He also reported on the NJLP Platform Committee activities.

Ben Grindlinger’s passing was announced.

Business being concluded, the meeting adjourned at 9:13 p.m.

John Paff
Secretary


